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Press Release Concerning Resumption of AIR FRANCE Flights To Beirut

Middle East Airlines — Air Liban is pleased to welcome the resumption of Air France

flights to Beirut starting Saturday, February 1, 2025.

We would like to remind our valued passengers that Middle East Airlines has a
codeshare agreement with Air France on flights to and from Beirut, allowing them to
purchase tickets issued by Middle East Airlines for Air France flights under flight
numbers ME205/ME206.

We look forward to serving you and ensuring a pleasant travel experience.

Public Relations Department

Middle East Airlines - Air Liban



